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Graduation from high school is a special event that stands out in all of our minds as both an educational 

milestone and a symbolic passage to adulthood.  It is a time of celebration and lasting memories. Besides 

Woodbury and Bethlehem students, Nonnewaug High School hosts students from 14 other towns who attend 

our Ellis Clark Regional AgroSciences & Technology Program. 

 

GradNite supports graduating seniors by providing a place for them to celebrate on graduation night that is 

alcohol and drug free. GradNite, now a 25-year tradition, is a party with ongoing entertainment, music, games, 

crafts, competitions, food and prizes. 

 

The Class of 2023 has missed many of the typical high school celebrations and milestones over the past few 

years, so we are very excited to be able to host a GradNite for them!  GradNite is a self-supporting program, we 

receive no funding from the school budget. It is only through our fund-raising efforts and the generosity of our 

parents, local businesses, organizations, and our community, that we have been able to host GradNite. 

 

We are asking you to donate to our auction/raffle that will be held at the Woodbury Brewing Company on 

Thursday, 4/20 to help raise funds for our GradNite event this year.  The donation could be an item, a gift 

card/certificate to your business, or a monetary donation.  We would like to have all donations collected by 

April 1st, so we can promote our event and include your business in the advertising of the event.  

  

Any contribution you can make will positively impact our NHS GradNite event on June 17th. Thank you for 

your thoughtful consideration of our request and please feel free to contact me if you would like any additional 

information. 

 

Thank you, 

Christine Paige/GradNite Chair 

NonnewaugGradNite@gmail.com 

(203) 788-3400 

-------------------------------------------------------------Detach & return form below-------------------------------------------------------------
- 

 

 

 

Please enclose business card for our accuracy – Thank you for your support of NHS GradNite! 

(If you require an official letter for your tax return, please submit a request to the Region 14 Business Office 

 

Business/Civic Group Name:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 Address: ______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 Telephone #:  __________________________________  Contact Name: __________________________________________  

DONATION:   □ Monetary:  $___________________________        □ Prize: _________________________________________

             □ Other: __________________________________________________________ 

Checks are made payable to Region 14/GradNite and mail to:  

 NHS GradNite  c/o Christine Paige, 348 Church Hill Road, Woodbury, CT 06798 
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